
   

Contact our School  

Email  

delungra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Website  

www.delungra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

Phone 

02 6724 8407 

Fax 

02 6724 8321 

Monday/Tuesday                  

17th-18th December 

Swimming Lessons 

 

Wednesday              

19th December 

Students last day 

 

2019 

Tuesday 29th January 

Staff Development Day 

 

Wednesday                

30th January 

K-6 Students return  

 

  Friday 1st February 

Intensive Swimming 

Lessons—Bingara 

 

Thursday 7th February 

Delungra Swimming 

Carnival 

Important Dates 

to Remember ! 
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  Happy Holidays and  

Merry Christmas 

We would like to take this opportunity to 

thank all of our lovely students for their 

behaviour and work this year.  It is a real 

privilege to work with such wonderful students.  

Thank you to all of our parents and caregivers 

for your support this year. 

From all the staff at Delungra Public School may 

all families have a safe and enjoyable holiday and 

a merry festive season.  We look forward to 

seeing our students happy faces in 2019. 

Last Week 2018 

This Wednesday is the last day of school for all 

students in NSW for 2018.  Our staff will be at 

school participating in training on Thursday.  

Our staff will not be in the school on Friday as 

they have already completed this training day 

throughout the year during evenings and on 

weekends.  This will mean our school will not 

be open on Friday to take phone calls.  Should 

you wish to speak to our staff please do so 

before Friday. 

Intensive Swimming 

Our intensive swimming program finishes 

tomorrow.  All students have made significant 

improvement in their swimming over the last 

week. 

Student Reflections: 

I can swim from the deep end to the shallow end 

and I can touch but not in the deep end. 

 

Ben 

 

In swimming I can swim from the deep end to 

the shallow end.  I like diving in. 

 

Tallan 

 

I have become more confident in jumping in the 

deep end. 

 

Marke 

 

We did gliding and we learnt how to blow 

bubbles, we also learnt how to float. 

 

Lauren 

 

Our group learnt how to do proper backstroke. 

 

Aiden 

 

I learnt to swim without a floatie.  I can touch in 

the shallow end. 

 

Tyler 

 

Student Reports 

Semester two reports were sent home today.   If 

you have any concerns please contact your 

child’s teacher to make an appointment to 

discuss the issues. 

Please read through your child’s report with 

them.  It is very important that your child knows 

what is on their report. 

2019 Information 
Tuesday 29th January staff return for a staff 

development day.  Teaching and administration 

staff will be at school if you require any 

uniforms in preparation for 2019. 

 

Wednesday 30th January students including 

Kindergarten return to commence Term 1, 

2019. 

 

Friday 1st February  intensive swimming 

lessons at Bingara pool.  Cost $5 per child. 

 

Thursday 7th February Delungra Public 

School Swimming Carnival at Bingara pool.  

Parents and caregivers are invited to attend the 

day and cheer on students.  Cost $5 per child 

 

 

Library Days   
Wednesday– Primary and 

infants class 

Sport              

Thursday 



 2 See our full Photo Gallery on our school ’ s website www.delungra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

2018 the year that was! 

Zone Cross Country 

Goodbye and good luck Cathryn 

We wish you all the very best in High School. 


